
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

Thursday 10th March 2022. 
 

Years 2-6 Choir After School Club. 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Following the popularity of uptake of After School and Lunchtime Clubs this half term we would like 
to extend this to another area of the curriculum that the children enjoy. 
 
If you have had children at our school pre COVID you would remember what amazing actors and 
singers, the children were. Now that restrictions are further lifting, we would like to start a school 
choir after school club. 
 
The choir will be open to children in Years 2-6. 
It will take place every Thursday from 17th March 22 until further notice. 
It will run from 3.15 until 4.00 (not 4.15 like Little Strikers) pick up from main school gate. 
 
We remain committed to ensuring that children are able to have lots of social opportunities beyond 
teaching time as clubs like this were not possible during the pandemic and therefore this club will 
also be available at NO COST. 
 
If you would like your child to join we would ask that they carefully consider this before emailing 
Admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk with your child’s name and that they would like to join 
the choir as if they decide at a later date they no longer wish to attend they may not be considered 
for future clubs as staff give their time freely to provide all these wonderful experiences! 
Please reply before Tuesday 15th March and I will notify everyone if the club has enough interest to 
go ahead via Class Dojo. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
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